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From: nkunews-request@listserv2.nku.edu on behalf of Thomas Ramstetter 
<ramstetter@nku.edu>

Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 7:58 AM
To: nkunews Listserv
Subject: [nkunews] Budget forum Tuesday, Dec. 3, at 9 a.m.

TO: NKU faculty and staff 
FR: Tom Ramstetter, director of university communications 
RE: Budget forum Tuesday, Dec. 3, at 9 a.m.

Dear NKU campus community, 

Please join us for a budget forum on Tuesday, December 3, 2024, from 9 to 10:30 a.m. inside the H. Gordon 
and Thelma S. Martin Ballroom at the James C. and Rachel M. Votruba Student Union, and online via the 
streaming communications page. Please note, NKU log-in credentials will be required to access the live 
stream. 

That day, President Short-Thompson, Vice President for Administration and Finance/CFO Chris Calvert and 
Director of Budget, Financial Planning, and Analysis Jamie Younger, will present information about initial 
budgeting priorities, process and assumptions for Fiscal Year 2026. It will also be an opportunity to ask 
questions and share feedback and information with the administration.  

Thank you. 

Tom Ramstetter ('01, '08)
Director of University Communications 
Northern Kentucky University 
ramstetter@nku.edu 
**********NKUNEWS is a subscription-based email service of Northern Kentucky University.********** 
To unsubscribe from this list, please visit https://listserv2.nku.edu/wws/signoff/nkunews. 
To manage all your NKU list memberships, visit https://listserv2.nku.edu/wws. 


